
February 20th, 1917. 

The Executive Committee met in the office of the State Super­

intendent of Public Instruction February 20th, 1917, with all of the 

members present except Mr. McDaniel. 

The President of the scho.ol asked for an appropriation of 
/ 

$20.00 a month from the Incidental and Library Fund for the payment 

of an instructor of the Normal School Band on three evenings a week. 

After some discussion the matter was deferred nnd referred to the 

full Bonrd of Trustees at its next meeting. The 

deferred 


